MHAHA Meeting Minutes
June 19, 2019

1. Meeting called to order at 7:00 by Jeff Rutz, President, followed by Pledge of Allegiance.
Members present: Cathy Johnson, Jeff Rutz, Tami Bagley, Gary Holliday, Leann Peuse, Mary
Munger, Juanita Peuse, Cindy Anderson.

2. Introductions--none

3. Approve Minutes--Cathy Johnson--Cindy made a motion to approve the May 2019 online
minutes. Tami seconded, motion passed, minutes approved.

4. Treasure Report--Karron Denk--absent. Jeff tabled the year to date report.

5. Membership Report--Michelle Wiberg--absent. Tami passed Michelle's report around. There
are 17 associate, 60-1 year, 19-3 year, 2 life, and 43 youth memberships.

6. Presidents Report--Jeff Rutz--Jeff said the numbers were down for the Region 10 show.

7. Committee Reports:

1. Newsletter and Website--All--Tami reported that the next newsletter deadline is
September 1, 2019. Please send submissions, reports, pictures, info. to Michelle
Wiberg.

2. Dressage--Cindy Anderson--Cindy is working on a list of judges for the 2020 GAGT.

The 2019 Sport Horse Regional starts June 20th. Cindy said that the club plan is for
Ann Cizaldo to instruct dressage clinics once per month this summer. Details to follow.

3. Arabians Unplugged--Tami Bagley--Tami said the next show is in Proctor in July, and the

Minn-I-Kota show is also in July. Check the website.

8. Shows and Rides:

1. 2019 GAGT--July 11-14--Jeff Rutz--Jeff said the schedule is set, officials are in place,
and there will be a learner judge and steward participating. The cost of stalls is $80.00,
and tack stalls are $110.00. Still working on getting volunteers in place.

2. 2019 Dog Days--August 31--Mary Munger--Mary said there will be door prizes again this
year. There will be no food stand.

3. 2019 Fall Schooling Show--September 7--Tami Bagley--Tami said the showbill is on the
website and in the current newsletter. There will be door prizes again this year.

9. New Business--Cindy asked about the new club logo. Jeff said we will work on that after the
GAGT. A website designer is working on converting the drawing that was submitted earlier.
Discussion to follow.



10. Next Meeting--there will be no meeting in July. The next meeting will be August 21, 2019.
Leann made a motion to adjourn. Mary seconded, motion passed, meeting adjourned.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Cathy Johnson, Secretary.



